
   

NAPERVILLE NORTH H. S. 
899 North Mill St, Naperville, IL 60563-8998 

          (630) 420-6480    www.naperville203.org  
     
     

 
July 2025 
 
 
Dear Students and Parents,          
 
We hope you are enjoying a relaxing summer break and are looking forward to the new school year 
at Naperville North.  Registration is the first step in getting our new year started. This packet 
contains important information and details on the registration process.  
 
Completing the Online Annual Update is required prior to in-person registration in August – thank 
you to those who have already completed your update.  If you have not yet performed this task, 
please do so prior to attending registration.   
 
Our upcoming registration is a good time for students to locate classrooms and familiarize 
themselves with the building.  
 
Our partnership with parents helps make Naperville North an outstanding high school and provides 
valuable opportunities for families.  Information on a few of the parent volunteer opportunities 
available are included in this packet.  We encourage parents to join Home & School, Booster Club 
and other various organizations to continue our successful partnership together. 

 
Finally, please mark the evening of August 21st on your calendar.  This is our annual Open House 
night when families are invited to walk their student’s schedule, meet their teachers, and hear 
about course content and expectations. This is a perfect opportunity to strengthen our school and 
family relationship early in the academic year.  
 
2025-2026 will be a great year for students, families, and the entire Naperville North Huskie 
community. We look forward to welcoming you back soon.   
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer! 
 
 


